We are so glad you decided to join us for worship. It is a
wonderful thing when the people of God can come together
to worship our great Savior, Jesus Christ! , ,

If you are new to First Baptist, we would like for you to S e
[fill out the guest form (back of pew) letting us know a little ‘ - E
bit more about you. If you have questions or would like to = = ——
be contacted, you can let us know on this form as well. Pastor Zack, Fisher of Men!

For more information about us and the ministries we are involved in, you can go
to our website at www.firstbaptistinwood.org You can also check us out on
YouTube & Facebook. God Bless! Pastor Zack

The Week Ahead

Today, January 28th

9:15 AM Sunday School; 10:15 AM Morning Worship; 5:00 PM Choir Practice;
6:00 PM Evening Worship; 6:40 PM Business Meeting

Monday, January 29th
6:00 PM Young Adults Bible Study

Tuesday, January 30th
9:00 AM Faith Bible Institute

Wednesday, January 31st
7:00 PM Adult Bible Study & Word of Life Youth Clubs

Thursday, February 1st
11:00 AM Golden Agers Dominoes; 6:00 PM Faith Bible Institute

Friday, February 2nd
7:00 PM Promised Land Quartet Benefit Concert (Doors open at 6:30 PM)

Saturday, February 3rd
9:00 AM till 12 Noon Clothes Closet and Household Ministry

Today, January 28th: N Next Sunday, February 4th:
S.S. - Katie Stringer U Sunday School - Shirley & Leslie
Cindy Burns Rs Atkinson
Morning - Megan Curry € Morning - Jennifer &
Shanna Fisher sH Addison Jenkins
Evening - Becky Chapman B EE Evening - Beth Taylor
Natalie Hornbaker IRRID» Alice Smoot
Wednesday, January 31st: YW @B Wednesday, February 7th:
Evening - Nicole Hawse B Evening - Ann Hoover

Teresa Montgomery = Sue Shaffer
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BUSINESS MEETING

THIS FRIDAY,

ebruary 2nd
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Promised Land Quartet
1 a B N On

Doors open at 6:30pm; Concert at 7pm. A freewill offering will be

received to benefit Sylvia Hollinger, a stage 4 cancer survivor.

“Faithful” Adult Bible Fellowship Class started a new

study in Hebrews today. If you don’t have class and

would be interested in this study, join them at
9:15 AM each Sunday in the Family Life Building.

See teacher, Dan Campbell with any questions.

Don’t be mad at

the pastor

PLEASE NOTE...
We are getting rid of our post office P. O. Box.
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If you plan to mail something to the church, use:

634 Middleway Pike, Inwood, WV 25428

He didn’t know what you did

before he preached the sermon

The February Calendar will be
posted to our Facebook page and
our website on Tuesday. If you

would like a hard copy, you can
pick one up on Wednesday,

(1/31) from the document holder

beside the foyer bulletin board.




